Field
Service Sector
Rollover and Revision of Specialist Driving Knowledge and Skills unit standards

	Subfield
	Domain
	ID

	Driving
	Specialist Driving Knowledge and Skills
	8638, 18138


Toi Mai Workforce Development Council has completed the rollover and revision of the unit standards listed above.

Date new versions published
September 2022
Planned review date
December 2022
Summary
As a result of the Reform of Vocational Education, Toi Mai Workforce Development Council has agreed to transfer standard-setting responsibility for these standards to Hanga-Aro-Rau Manufacturing, Engineering, and Logistics Workforce Development Council as the driving sector falls within their Order in Council coverage.
Main changes
· Standard setting responsibility for the above listed unit standards was transferred from Toi Mai Workforce Development Council to Hanga-Aro-Rau Manufacturing, Engineering, and Logistics Workforce Development Council.
· All unit standards were transferred to the current template.
· Last dates for assessment for previous versions of these standards have been added. 
· Guidance information updated to reflect current format.
· Planned review date updated from June 2009 to December 2022.
· These standards were previously covered by both CMR 0050 (Toi Mai) and CMR 0092 (Hanga-Aro-Rau).  CMR 0050 has now been removed and CMR 0014 applies.
Impact on Consent and Moderation Requirements (CMR)

· All unit standards transferred from CMRs 0050 and 0092 to CMR 0014.
\\wlgfs01\SHARE\NQF\Review and Revision Reports\TEMP\RevSumSep22-23.html
11/10/2022

Page 2 of 2

